
    
    

  
    

 
      

       
      

       
      

    
  

  
 

Sent: December 8, 2022 10:29 AM 
From: Debbie Crosskill 

To: Corrina Giles <cgiles@thebluemountains.ca> 
Subject: Signage query for council regarding the Beaver River Trail. 

I would ask council to reconsider the decision to remove all the old white signs along the trail. 
Please refer to the photos showing a sample of the new dark blue sign with the code. Compared to a 
sample of the older signs that have in written form where you are and where the trail is headed. 
Not everyone carries a phone on them every minute of the day. The old signs are still in 
decent shape and give good information. 
Is it not possible to keep the old signs and add the new sign occasionally along the trail. 
Respectfully 
Deb Crosskill, 

mailto:cgiles@thebluemountains.ca
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